
CENTRE FOR STUDIES IN SOCIAL SCIENCES, CALCUTTA
R-1, B.P. Township, Kolkata – 700 094

           Extension of deadline for receiving Ph.D. applications

The last Date for receiving the Ph.D. application forms has been extended

till  31st May 2017, 5.30 pm.  No more applications will be considered

after this date and time. For other details, please consult the notice dated

15 May 2017 containing Ph.D. programme information and instruction at

the CSSSC’s website 

Dated: 29.05.2017 Tapati Guha Thakurta

Director 


